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18 April 2018 

 

Dear Parents  

 

I am writing to inform you that due to an issue with planning at Newby Wiske Hall we have 

had to change the destination for our residential this year.  We are still going to a PGL site, 

Caythorpe Hall near Grantham in Lincolnshire, rather than North Yorkshire. I have recently 

visited the centre, it is a lovely site with more activities than Newby Wiske.  The cost of the 

trip has not changed as PGL will be paying for any additional costs and the distance we will 

travel is only a few miles more.   

 

If you have any questions about the new venue please arrange to meet with me to discuss 

them.  There will be a meeting in May to go through the trip, expectations and essentials. 

 

We are approaching the final payment date, please could you ensure you have paid the full 

amount of £220 by half term. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

A Russell 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Broadmanor,  

North Duffield,  

Selby, 

North Yorkshire  

YO8 5RZ  

Telephone:  

01757 288487 
 

Head Teacher 

Mr Andrew Russell                 
E-mail: admin@northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 

Website:  www.northduffield.n-yorks.sch.uk 
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